
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 12/9/2017 11:03:39 AM
Subject: Re: SE4A

​Great. Thanks


DV


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 5:26 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: SE4A 
 
Please see attached. If there are any changes to be made or anything you’d like me to add, just let me know… I 
should be in the office for an hour or two tomorrow at some point.
 
hp
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:11 AM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: Re: SE4A
 
Thanks
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 9:31:16 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: SE4A 
 
Danny,
 
I think finishing the speaking notes got put on the back burner when the hurricane work started. Darryl asked 
me to add a couple of things yesterday, but I will finish them and send to you asap.
 
hp
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 9:16 AM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: SE4A
 
Hank, please resend me his speaking notes for SE4A next Monday. Thanks
 
DV
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
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Cell: 864-787-4150
 


